
 

February 2025​
​
Dear District President and Executive Director,​
​
It is difficult to consider that the entirety of the first semester is already behind us, and I hope your 

Student Council has had a productive year up to this point. I am writing to remind you that every year 

the IASC’s State Convention features displays from the thirteen districts. We hope that all districts take 

part in this opportunity to showcase their activities across the state.​
​
There is no requirement regarding who makes the display; your district’s executive board may take 

charge, or you can appoint a committee to construct it. Preferably, we ask that your district purchase a 

trifold poster to decorate with photographs, stickers, pieces of art, etc. to demonstrate your district’s 

accomplishments and works in the state convention theme “Exploring the World of Leadership”. You 

may also pass out small items if you wish.​
​
Each district should have their displays ready before the first general session on Thursday, May 1, 2025 

and turn it in during registration that day. We highly encourage your district to take part in this fun 

annual tradition. Don’t forget to be creative!  The district that is judged to have the most outstanding 

display will receive an amazing prize at the convention - a $100 Amazon Gift Card! ​
​
If your district plans to participate, please email me by April 11, 2025 so we make sure we 

have space for your display.  If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.​
​
Sincerely,​
​
​
Kyle Gordon 

IASC Associate Executive Director  

kgordon@cusd.kahoks.org 
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